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Don’t you just love the holidays in Forest Creek! We have so many beautiful decorations, events and 
friends. Even with the ice and the cold and no electricity for a day and night in December, we are so 
blessed. I was never so glad to see the power come on (in the middle of the night) and to feel some 
heat! We take that sort of thing for granted, don’t we!  
 
Thanks so much to Joyce Pollacia and Linda Whelan and their crew for all the work and time donated to 
creating our delightful FCWC holiday party in the beautiful home of Denise and Patrick Cason. Even 
though it was the weekend before Christmas, and some folks had already left town, the party was very 
well attended. I’m so glad we did not cancel it! I hope you made some new friends and ate too much!  
 
Blessings to you in the New Year! We have a wonderful place to live, and I am so glad to know you.  
 
Here is our treasurer’s report: 
 
Beginning balance  $ 8038.83 
 
Receipts   $   188.00 
 
Disbursements   $ 1002.97 
 
Ending balance   $ 7223.86 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Patty Moore 


